
 

Horseheads Central School District 
Student Photo Release  

 
 
Throughout the year, the school district may photograph, videotape, and/or interview students for its 
publications or broadcasts, which include both school and district newsletters and videos. Additionally, 
local newspapers and TV stations often attend school events and photograph, videotape, or interview 
students about events and issues.  
 
Please note that the district and media may use the photos and videos taken at school 
events on their websites and on social media (Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, etc.).  
 
The district will still publish student pictures and images in school yearbooks.  
 
Please complete the following and return the form to the Main Office if you DO NOT 
wish your child to be photographed or videotaped for school publications or by the 
media. 
 
Please print: 
 
Student Name ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
School ________________________________________________ Grade ______________ 
 
Teacher ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Name   ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date ______________________________ 
 
 
 
 

7/17 smp 


	Student Name: 
	School: 
	Grade: 
	Teacher: 
	Parent Name: 
	Date: 


